
 

 

Measures for a carefree, safe vacation 

Dear guest, 

Before you start your well-deserved holiday with us, we would like to use this letter to 

give you a brief overview of what COVID-19 measures you can expect at Alpinhotel 

Monte. 

 

 

The health of our guests, our employees and our family is very important for us, 

which is why we point out the generally applicable regulations in Austria. 

We keep our distance - for more security! 

 

In addition to the increased cleaning and disinfection processes in the hotel, we will 

inform you here about changes in your holiday with us: 

 

Your arrival 
From May 16, 2022, there will no longer be any obligation to provide evidence, 

registration or quarantine for entry into Austria. The only exception to this is 

entry from countries and areas with a very high epidemiological risk. When entering 

from these states and territories, the 3-G rule applies, registration must be carried out 

and a ten-day quarantine must be carried out. 

 

No region is currently classified as a State or Region of Very High Epidemiological 

Risk.  



 

FFP2 Mask 

No mask requirement for 3 months 

• In essential trade 

• On public transport 

Masks are compulsory in vulnerable settings 

• Hospitals 

• Retirement homes 

• nursing homes 

• Health Services 

 

Culinary 
A table is reserved for you at breakfast as well as dinner - with sufficient distance 

from the neighbouring table.  

We have organized additional partitions, so that there is a safe distance. 

We URGENTLY ask you to use the disinfectant dispenser provided at the buffet before 
using the serving cutlery. Clean serving cutlery is also always provided and regularly 
replaced by our staff. 

 

Sauna 
The wellness area is longer open from 3:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.  

Masks are not compulsory in damp rooms! 

We also provide a new Wellness bag with XL towels for the deckchairs. 

  



 

General recommendations 

✓ I always disinfect my hands when entering the hotel! 

✓ I regularly wash my hands under warm water with soap! 

✓ I do not shake hands and hugs! 

✓ Keep distance to other people 

The points mentioned refer to the current status on June 01st, 2022. You can find 

more information under the following links: 

For your safety - Galtür 

SICHERE GASTFREUNDSCHAFT IN TIROL 

Willkommen Tirol 

We are looking for forward to spoiling you safe! 

 

Yours Family Niedermeier with our Monte-Team 
 

https://www.galtuer.com/en/Active/Active-Winter/Start-our-winter
https://sichere-gastfreundschaft.tirol/
https://www.willkommen.tirol/

